
Throughout	the	school	year	we	will	be	taking	photos	of	children	in	the	classroom	
because	we	believe	in	the	benefit	of	using	real	life	pictures	in	our	educational	
program.	Photos	taken	of	the	children	will	be	done	with	a	school	owned	camera	and	
will	only	be	used	in	our	program.	If	parents	choose	to	take	pictures	of	events	held	at	
our	program,	they	may	only	photograph	their	child,	unless	written	permission	is	
given	by	the	other	parent.	Photos	will/can	be	used	for	various	activities	such	as	art	
projects,	parent	gifts	or	on	Friendswood	Children’s	House	website	or	social	media.	
Any	picture	that	is	posted	on	Friendswood	Children’s	House	website	or	social	media	
will	NOT	have	the	child’s	name	posted.		
	
Please	complete	the	form	below	to	grant	permission	for	Friendswood	Children’s	
House	to	include	your	child’s	photo	as	specified	in	the	above	description.	
________________________________________________________________________________________________		
	
Please	initial	ONE	
	
_____________	I	grant	permission	for	my	child’s	picture	to	be	used	as	stated	above.	
	
	
	
	
_______________	I	do	not	grant	permission	for	my	child’s	picture	to	be	used	as	stated	
above.	
	
(Please	Print)	
Child’s	Full	Name	___________________________________________________________________	
	
(Please	Print)	
Parent/Guardian’s	Name	___________________________________________________________	
	
	
Parent/Guardian’s	Signature	______________________________________________________	
	
	
Date__________________	


